
Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 
 

 

Breakfast Club changes September 2019 
 

Monday 10th June 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

We currently offer an extended hours service for our children before school from 8.00am until 
8.45am, where children can attend Breakfast Club and have a healthy, nutritious start to their 
school day. For a couple of years Breakfast Club costs have remained at £1.50 per day. 
However due to increased costs it has now become clear that we need to raise the fee. 
 

From the beginning of the September 2019, the charges per child for Breakfast Club will 
increase to £2.00 per day. We please ask that this is paid in advance either weekly or termly. 
All payments must be made on the first day of the week your child attends Breakfast Club and 
be placed in a sealed envelope clearly marked “Breakfast Club” with your child’s name and 
class.  

 
We would also like to inform you that as a result of parental feedback and input Breakfast 
Club will now be starting at the optional earlier time of 7.45am and will we will also be 
increasing our capacity of pupils attending. The gates will be open from 7.45am and will close 
at 8.10am promptly. Parents and carers are not permitted to park in the school car park and 
children must be escorted into the school hall and handed over to the Breakfast Club staff to 
ensure they remain safe.    

 
Please can we ask for you to complete the form attached confirming the days you would like 
your child to attend as of September 2019 and return to your child’s class teacher by Friday 
28th June. This will enable us to allocate places to other children should you no longer require 
certain days. 

 
I am confident that the Breakfast Club continues to provide a high quality service at a 
reasonable price, meeting the needs of both parents and carers whilst allowing children the 
opportunity to have a nutritious and relaxed start to the day. 

 

If you have any queries please contact Miss Tanner on 01843 222556. 

 
Yours faithfully 

 

Mr J Williams   

Headteacher  



 

Garlinge Primary School and Nursery 

 
Breakfast Club changes September 2019 

 

 

I would like my child …………………………………………….. in class ………………….. to attend Breakfast 

Club on the following days from September 2019. (Please tick) 

Monday  

Tuesday  

Wednesday  

Thursday  

Friday  

 

I no longer wish for my child to attend Breakfast Club  

I agree to pay my child’s fees of £2.00 per day in advance on a weekly or termly basis  

 

Signed …………………………………..………………………………………………………………………. Parent/Carer 

Please Print Name …………………………………………………………………………………………………….………… 

 

 

 


